PRIOREM PRAESES - A ROLE FOR PREVIOUS SOCIETY PRESIDENTS

The Society has created a new role (the Priorem Praeses role) within the Pathological Society for previous Presidents of the Society. It recognises that previous Presidents have the potential to make significant ongoing contributions to the Society, making use of accumulated wisdom, experience, contacts and expertise, and that this is recognised as a formal role within the Society. 

The Priorem Praeses role includes opportunities to be invited to:

1. attend Society AwayDays to contribute ideas to future planning sessions
1. sit on specific Sub-committees, task forces, or other groups or panels that may be constituted by the Society
1. participate ad hoc in new Society initiatives or make contributions to specific issues 
1. represent the President or other officers of the Society at Committee or other meetings of other bodies (e.g. RCPath, ESP, BDIAP, ACP, Pathology Alliance), if the relevant individuals are not available to attend such meetings
1. attend Committee Dinners and Society Dinners

Involvement of previous presidents and the appropriate invitations will be decided by the President, General Secretary, and Treasurer, sometimes with other members of the Finance and General Purposes Committee, individually or collectively. 

The Priorem Praeses role will build upon the precedent that has already been set, as the Society has invited previous presidents to attend AwayDays and a previous president successfully leads the National Academic Trainees Network (NATN) and organises regular NATN meetings.
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